
 
 

 

  



Dear Students and Colleagues, 

  

HKU students have long shared the mission of the University to create and construct new knowledge, 

to develop beyond their own discipline and to excel in the community. Hundreds of students were 

awarded for their outstanding achievements in external competitions in the year 2013-14. As a part of 

the 17th Prize Presentation Ceremony organised by the Centre of Development and Resources for 

Students (CEDARS), a "Share Their Joy and Pride" Exhibition will feature stories of students who won 

external awards. More winning stories can be found on CEDARS- Student Achievements facebook 

page www.facebook.com/hkustudents.award. "Like" the page and send your congratulations to the 

winners! 

  

Share Their Joy and Pride Exhibition 

14 - 25 April     Chi Wah Learning Commons 

  

About Prize Presentation Ceremony  

Every year, the Vice-Chancellor hosts a Prize Presentation Ceremony for students winning external 

competitions. This annual ceremony is a golden opportunity to honour and celebrate the outstanding 

achievements of our best students, and to inspire the university community to learn from their 

dedication to excellence. At the Ceremony, awardees will be commended by the Vice-Chancellor and 

attend a high table dinner to celebrate their achievements with their teachers, friends and family.  

  

We look forward to seeing you at the exhibition. 

Centre of Development and Resources for Students (CEDARS) 

 

http://www.facebook.com/hkustudents.award

